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The TTC and the City of Toronto have received the Federation of Canadian Municipalities 
Sustainable Communities Award for its modernization of Victoria Park Station.  The project 
included the rehabilitation and upgrading of the station which serves more than 25,000 
passengers per day. The design improved connections within the station itself and to the 
surrounding community, making Victoria Park Station an integral part of the
neighbourhood.  A video highlighting the features of the station will reside on both the TTC 
and FCM websites.   
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